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We are proud citizens of the USA and have lived in Colorado for 30 years.  We believe in
honesty and transparency along with the need for integrity in our voting system.  This
proposed bill lessens our voter integrity and will not keep our state on the straight path to fair
elections.  The last election did not show the laws of our land and how elections should be run.
PLEASE do not pass this bill as it will hurt our great state of Colorado in the voting arena. 
Voting is a God given gift to us as US citizens and should be treated with the utmost of
honesty.
On the signature side of things.  We are required to show our Drivers License at the DMV,
when we fly, to purchase alcohol (even at my age of 69).  We should always have to show our
license when we vote in person and our signature verified no matter what!
Please know that our family loves Colorado and we know that you will do the right thing
for the people you work for.  

Regards,
Ann Bradbury

-- 
Carl Bradbury

www.zippityzoobarnyard.com

www.facebook.com/zippityzoobarnyard




